
                                                          
 

 

Electronic Devices and Summer Camp 
 

In an effort to provide an environment in which children, parents and staff are 
safe from images being recorded and inappropriately used we ask that you adhere 
to the following guideline: 

Any cellular phone or electronic device directly linked to the internet 
that is brought to summer camp must remain in your child’s backpack/bag 
during the entire time they are in attendance.  

Should your child need to contact you for any reason during their time at summer 
camp any staff member will be able to assist them in contacting you using the 
center’s phone.  Please note that Creative Kids accepts no responsibility for lost, 
stolen or damaged items.  If the phone is taken out of the backpack it will be 
confiscated.  A parent or guardian will have to pick the phone up from the day care 
teacher.  

Because most cellular phones have cameras and provide access to the internet we 
will not allow children to use their phones to play games during scheduled 
“electronic device” activities.  Any hand held electronic device that does not have 
access to the internet is acceptable for scheduled “electronic device” activities.  
IPAD’s/tablets that are directly linked to the internet without Wi-Fi will be 
treated in the same manner as a cellular phone.  IPAD’s/tablets that can only 
access the internet via Wi-Fi are acceptable because there is no public Wi-Fi 
access at our center. 

We do understand that most handheld gaming devices have cameras.  Children will 
be reminded to not photograph classmates, teachers and parents while attending 
summer camp. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to talk with your child’s 
teacher or Mrs. Michelle at any time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Creative Kids Staff 


